
Dates to Remember!

Dentist: April 16  3p.m./J.K.
S.K.

Mad Science
Jk/SK. On April 23rd.

Creative Movement will
Start on April 7/8.

Nottinghill News
April 2015

President's Message:President's Message:

I hope that you all had a wonderful March Break! Movie 
Night is on April 17th and we will be trying a new format 
this year.  Nottinghill will be showing two shorter films, 
The Gruffalo and The Gruffalo's Child, with a short inter�
mission between films. Please bring pillows and blankets 
to help make your children comfortable. I hope to see all 
of you there!
 
You have recently received an email from the Registrar 
email account with a link to Nottinghill's annual survey. 
The Board and teachers would very much appreciate if 
everyone could fill it out. The results of the survey help 
the current and future Board with planning and also pro�
vide the teachers with valuable feedback. All responses are 
anonymous, so please be honest.

As the weather turns warmer �hopefully!� the children will 
likely get to spend more time outside. Since the play�
ground can be wet, please ensure that you send your child 
with splash pants and appropriate footwear.

I hope you all have a great Easter/Passover holiday! 

Nita

‘The best foundation for the best tomorrow!’
www.nottinghillpreschool.com � 905 827 1442

SURVEYSURVEYSURVEY

MOVIE
NIGHT

You recently received an email with a link to our SCHOOL SURVEY.  It’s very important you 
complete this survey – this tells us what you love, what you don’t like at Nottinghill and how we 
can improve your child’s experience.  Your participation is completely anonymous.  Remember, 
this feedback is key to planning for future years.  We need to hear from you!   The deadline is 
Friday, April 10th.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Nottinghill2015Survey

All was quiet in the deep dark 
wood...Put on your PJs, bring a 
blanket and join us for Family 
Movie Night!  On Friday, April 
17, we will meet in the Narthex 
to watch The Gruffalo and The 
Gruffalo's Child.  Doors open 
at 6:00, the first show will start 
at 6:30, followed by intermis�
sion and the second show.  Free 
for all Nottinghill families to 
attend. Snacks and drinks will 
be available for sale. See the 
posters at the school and 
watch your email for more 
details.



‘The best foundation for the best tomorrow!’
www.nottinghillpreschool.com � 905 827 1442

Sincerely,
Cathy Boroway, Supervisor

A Note from your Teachers:
April is going to be an awesome month! 

April showers bring May Flowers! Spring is finally here!

Our letter's of the week for the month of April:
Q �with P review�, R, S, T.

Jolly Phonics Review:
"A thru T".

Show and Tell :
April  9/10   Letter P or Q.
April 16/17  Letter R.
April 23/24   Letter S.
April 30/May 1  Letter T.

Look who is coming to
Nottinghill:

Dentist: April 16  3p.m./J.K.
S.K.

Mad Science
Jk/SK. On April 23rd.

Creative Movement will
Start on April 7/8.

See your calendar for dates/times for ALL Classes.
Running shoes please!

Our Themes for the Month are:
Easter �1 week�
Spring � 2 weeks�
Birds, Bumble Bees and Bugs.  �2 wks�.

Robin in the Rain. 

Robin in the rain,
What a saucy fellow!

Robin in the Rain,
Mind your socks of yellow. 

Running through the garden on 
your nimble feet.

Digging for your dinner
With your long strong beak. 

Robin in the rain,
You don't mind the weather.

Showers always make you
Gay.
But the worms are wishing
You would stay at home.

Robin on a rainy day.
Don't get your feet wet!

Robin on a rainy day, today.

A well loved children's Spring 
Song!


